WC School board tables action on use of old Lebanon HS

crowding at the three elementary schools.

During two public meetings held in December, parents and teachers voiced their concerns about the condition of the building. The Board of Education stressed that, if the plan was approved, they would only be using the newer portions of the facility built in the 1970s and 1990s – and would not subject Wilson County students to the older or unfit portions of the building.

For the time being, the board voted to pull \$78,000 from the system's fund balance to lease three portable classroom building for Carroll Oakland. Each portable would hold two classrooms, adding six classroom options in total.

Staff Writer Sabrina Garrett may be contacted at sgarrett@wilsonpost.com.